MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION NEWARK VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

May 10, 2021

A Public Hearing on the Newark Valley Central School District Budget for the 2021-2022 school year began at 5:30 p.m. The following Board Members were in attendance: Randal H. Kerr, Susan Watson, James Phillips, Anthony Tavelli, Sarah Hines, Lisa Jensen and Stuart Wandell. The following school personnel were in attendance: Ryan Dougherty, Ji Katchuk, Todd Schaffer, Greg Asfoury and Tina Engelhard.

ATTENDANCE

Superintendent Dougherty and Ji Katchuk, School Business Executive, presented an overview of the Proposed Budget for the 2021-2022 school year, reviewed the two (2) propositions that will be on the ballot and shared information regarding the three (3) Board of Education seats.

2021-2022 PROPOSED BUDGET OVERVIEW/REVIEW PROPOSALS

Superintendent Dougherty noted that all 2021-2022 Budget information is on the District's website as well as in the Budget edition of the Valley Views.

The Board began regular session at 5:40 p.m.

Tina A. Engelhard, District Clerk